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Let’s keep up the great work team! 
 

Each day more and more data forms are arriving at the 
MACS-5 DCC.  

We are excited to see the number of completed 
assessments continue to rise.   

Awesome job everyone!  
 

Please note we are updating the follow-up table and look forward 
to including it in the next newsletter.  

 

Good Bye and Hello! 
We would like to announce the retirement of Sheila Hewson, our 
Research Manager, here at MIRU. The MACS-5 team would like to 

extend our sincere gratitude to Sheila for her dedication and 
commitment to clinical trials over the years. We wish her the best 

in her retirement.  
 

We would also like to announce that Laura Tomat will be stepping 
into the position as MIRU’s Research Manager. We look forward to 

working with Laura as she assumes this new role.  
 

MACS-5 in South America 
 

The MACS-5 team would like to thank all the South 
American sites that attended the MACS & MACS- 5 

meeting on April 11, 2008, in Buenos Aires, Argentina.  
Your meaningful contributions made the meeting a 

wonderful success.  


